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First name: Thomas

Last name: Gerrity

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To begin with, thank you USFS for providing a conduit for comment.  I have been a Montana resident

for >50 years and have hiked, fished, &amp; backpacked extensively through the Bob, Great Bear, Glacier

&amp; YNP.

 

On one such trip, 3 of us crossed the Bob beginning @ Benchmark trailhead west of August &amp; coming out

@ Holland Lake in the Swan.  Our last campsite was @ the Necklace Lakes and as we crossed over the ridge,

just south of Holland Lake Lookout Cabin, the site before us was nothing short of spectacular.  So much so that

we all stopped, dropped our packs &amp; just stared at this most pristine sight before us.

 

Passing by Holland Lake Lodge, we admired how artfully it "fit" into that location and how it seemed to "belong"

there.

 

This is not a time to turn this beautiful location into something it is not intended to be, a 4 season resort.  Please

give every consideration to rejecting this application, simply put, it is wrong.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


